
Make checks payable to: REACH  
Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 

Dear friends,  
Hope all is well and the Lord is keeping you at this time of Covid Virus. It has made the way we do things change 
and become hard sometimes. Our prayers are with you always and we believe in the Lord to make us overcome 
this enemy that is killing people. We also thank our loving God for how he has used you in providing food for the 
families here in Buwenge Uganda. Things are so bad that many people would have died from starvation if it were 
not for your loving hearts.  You shared with us when you yourselves needed help, at the time we were both in 
need. Over 500 families were being reached with food each time the food went out. It gave them hope for their 
children’s survival. Families here have close to 10 members each, so the food support saved a lot of lives.  At the 
moment, people here are harvesting some food and getting ready to plant again. However, we continue to reach 
our sponsored children with food delivered to their homes each month. 
Omega School  
This year 2020, the school term opened Jan 18th.  It is the third term for primary seven finalists. The candidates 
are writing their Primary Leaving Examinations (PLE) this month of March on 30th and 31st.  We have 33 
candidates in total. 23 girls and 10 boys. Prayers are highly needed for the candidates since they missed much 
learning due to local lockdowns.  School was closed then reopened on October 15th 2020. By the time they do 
their PLE they will have only studied for 6 months. So, you can see how challenging it is for them.   

The government has adopted phased reopening methods.  Primary six reports back to school on March 1st. They 
will be followed by primary five after three months. We are yet to know the fate of the rest of our other classes.                                                                               
May God Bless you!  … Fred Tumwebaze 

March 

2021

To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH AFRICA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by March 17th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

Thank you for praying for baby Margaret. She is healthy and 
doing very well. She now wants to take mostly porridge and 
can be heard crowing and trying to stand. Joan is also doing so 
well and the rest of the children too. Our eldest, Jeremiah, 
reported back to school as is now in primary six. 
Blessings to you all and thank you for the love and care! 
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